
To: Kindergarten parents 
 

From: Mrs. Cote 
RE: Technology information/Health 
 
Hello Parents, 
I wanted to give you information and passcodes for you children to help with 
distance learning in this class. Please, please reach out to me if you need support 
at any time! ​pcote@apsedu.org  
 
The students already have a Google Classroom for Technology. They know how 
to get there. Lessons will be posted, along with videos, links, Screeencasts, etc. 
starting on 4/21. Their only assignment for 4/14 is to show you how they sign 
into Google Classroom, Technology; follow the link to Flipgrid; sign in with 
Google; record a message to their friends. 
 
In addition, I have created a Google Classroom for Health. Your child will need to 
join this class. The directions on how to do this follow: 
● Navigate to Google Classroom-find the ‘waffle’ in the upper right corner of 

the screen 

 ​←: ​Find this icon   

● Click the + sign in the upper right banner. It will ask for a class code. 
Enter: ​fmosstn 

● You are done! 
 
Best wishes to you and your family. Thank you for all you are doing at home to 
make learning possible! 
Sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Cote 

mailto:pcote@apsedu.org

